
Letter: Sunbeam Blinds helps
serve food
To the community,

On July 2, Sunbeam Blind Company sponsored Bread & Broth’s
Adopt  a  Day  of  Nourishment,  and  owners  Kurt  and  Laura
Rasmussen crewed alongside of the B&B volunteers to serve 88
meals to very grateful dinner guests. 

Sunbeam Blind has been a sponsor every year since 2016 and B&B
is  very  appreciative  of  their  ongoing  support  of  our  AAD
program.

It is truly a pleasure to have Adopt A Day of Nourishment
sponsors come back year after year and host a Bread & Broth
Monday meal. Bread & Broth AAD sponsors enjoy serving others
and lending a helping hand while finding the experience of
participating  in  their  sponsored  dinner  humbling  and
uplifting.   

“It’s  always  a  pleasure  to  assist  the  dedicated  regular
volunteers at Bread & Broth,” commented Laura. “Everything
about  his  program  is  beneficial  to  our  community.  Food
insecurity is an ongoing issue for people and B&B provides the
grateful guests with a nutritious and delicious meal along
with to go bags of food every week. We are happy to play a
small part in making a difference for our neighbors and we’ll
be back again.”  

Kudos to Laura and Kurt for their compassion and empathy for
those who struggle with food insecurity.  Bread & Broth is
proud to partner with Sunbeam Blind Company and appreciates
Kurt and Laura for their enthusiastic support of the Adopt A
Day of Nourishment program.

Carol Gerard, Bread & Broth
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